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Don't wait! 

Today is the last day of Schools of Africa Month!  

  

Educating young people has a positive impact on their 

families and communities and ultimately, is a major key to 

sustainable development in African countries. 

  

A big thank you to those who donated to Schools of Africa 

this month. Please share with friends and family so that 

together we can reach our goal! 
  

 
  
 

  

 

   

  

 

Nursery and 

Kindergarten students, 

Peace Hana School, 

Liberia 
  

  

 

A gift of storybooks to One 

Hope Garden Elementary 

School, Ethiopia 
  

 
  

WFWP Japan building 

Handow Secondary School 

in Kenya 
 

 

 

  

  

   

 

 Women's Federation for World Peace 
481 Eighth Ave, Suite 1228 

New York, NY 10001 
  

  
 

Yes! I want to support Schools of Africa!   


